
 
 

Aquatics Center 
Closure: 

 

The Aquatics Center 
(including spa areas)  

will be closed for 
maintenance starting 
Monday, June 23rd. 

Estimated reopening date 
is Tuesday, July 8th. 

 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 

Thank you for your patience with maintenance work! 


